
Study for mothers with a Family Care Plan 

We are looking for mothers who received a Family Care Plan 

(previously referred to as a Plan of Safe Care) during pregnancy or at 

the time of their baby’s delivery. This research study seeks to 

understand the effect of having a Family Care Plan on mothers’ 

use of treatment and other services. 

Participants will be asked to: 

• Provide contact information for yourself and 1 backup (e.g.,

a family member or friend)

• Complete a series of four 30- to 45-minute interviews (over

phone or video conference) every three months until your

baby’s first birthday

• Share a photo of your Family Care Plan

Eligible participants who complete the interviews 

will receive up to $250 in gift cards. 

Are you eligible? 

• You received a Family Care Plan

• You are 18 years or older

• You have a working email address

If you are unsure if you meet the requirements or have any questions, 

please contact the Principal Investigator, Margaret Lloyd Sieger, Ph.D., of 

the study at: 

Margaret.LloydSieger@uconn.edu (email) or (860) 840-2544 (call/text) 

Scan Code: 

STEP 1: Open the Camera App from you 

device’s Home Screen, Control Center, 

or Lock Screen 

STEP 2: Hold your device so that QR 

code appears in the viewfinder and you 

see a notification with a link. 

STEP 3: Click on the notification to open 

the link associated with the QR code  

Give your permission to 
be contacted by the 
research team here: 

https://redcap.link/s4cai3fj

Do you have a Family Care Plan or 
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